August 17,2010

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21 S. Fruit St., Ste. 10

Concord, NH 03301

Re: DT 09-136 Union Telephone Company Transfer of Assets to TDS Telecom

Dear Ms. Howland:

This letter serves as official notice of the conversion of Union Telephone Company’s support
systems for regulated services to TDS Telecom’s operational support systems for regulated
services. On July 26, 2010, TDS Telecom converted the last of these support systems for
regulated services, and considers that date as the completion of the “Transition” as defined in the
stipulation approved by the Commission on November 20, 2010.

All of the system conversions were successful, and occurred on schedule. TDS Telecom intends
to meet again in September with Staff and OCA representatives to provide an update of the

overall transition.

Very jruly yours,

Thomas Murray
TDS Telecor
Manager-Sta
802-485-9724

Government Affairs (NY, VT, NH & ME)

cc: Meredith Hatfield, Office of Consumer Affairs
Kate Bailey, Public Utilities Commission

24 DEPOT SQUARE
UNIT 2
NORTHFIELD, VT 05663
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